

Dear Parents/Carers

Re Sports Days

We have allocated 2 days for Sports days- the 28st and 29st of June. We have done this so that pupils can remain in their 'bubbles' while they engage in the events.

At this stage the advice is (given the numbers involved) that parents cannot attend. I am really sorry about this. I know how important things like Sports Days are to parents and, at this stage, I dearly wanted to be able to make this a possibility. I have spoken at length to the Health and Safety team at Shire Hall to explore our options but attendance for parents remains untenable at this stage. I'm sure many of you will appreciate that we're not out of the woods yet.

We will review this after the 21st June and the possibility of fresh guidance emerging but at this stage, in my opinion only, it looks unlikely.

We will continue to do our best to build back in opportunities and events for the children but with uncertainty still in the world out there, we must tread carefully. Please do refrain from approaching me about reversing this decision. Until we have further guidance to go on, there is nothing more to be done so while I am very sorry, please respect my judgement on this.

Thank you for your understanding and again my apologies that it couldn't be better news.

Kind regards

Mr Moss

Minchinhampton Church of England Primary Academy School Road, Minchinhampton, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 9BP Head Teacher: Mr Nick Moss

t: 01453 883273 f: 01453 884829

e: admin@minchschool.net www.minchacademy.net

